Department of Education
| University of Delhi

NOTICE
Dated: 6.12.2022

All the candidates who are registered for the Ph.D. Admissions 2022-23 are hereby informed that as per
the University of Delhi Notification Ref. No. Admission Br./ Notice/2022 dated 2.12.2022, " candidates
who have already registered themselves for Ph.D. Admissions 2022-23 and have recently qualified NET
examination are eligible to appear directly for the interview”.

L
Hence, all the candidates who have gualified the NET examination recently should submit a copy of their

result and the relevant documents in the Department to Ms. Geeta Rawat, Room No-7 latest by Friday,
December 9", 2022 by 4:00pm.
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